
 

March 19, 2019  

 VIA E-MAIL 

Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Toronto, ON 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 

Re: EB-2019-0002 – Independent Electricity System Operator 
 Submissions on Draft Issues List 

 
  
VECC supports and endorses the submissions of AMPCO, Energy Probe and BOMA that the final issues 
list should include reference to the Market Renewal Program.     
 
While VECC supports the inclusion of issue 5.1: “Is the IESO's 2019 Regulatory Scorecard appropriate”, 
we believe the issue should be broadened slightly.  The ultimate purpose of any scorecard is as feedback 
to the regulated entity.  As such we think issue 5.1 is more appropriately worded as:  Is the IESO 2019 
Regulatory Scorecard appropriate and does the proposed fees budget adequately address its results?”  
 
These are our respectful submissions. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
Mark Garner, 
Consultant for VECC 
 
Email: 
 
Ms. Miriam Heinz, Advisor, Regulatory Affairs 
regulatoryaffairs@ieso.ca 
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